
 

 
 

NEW POSITION WITHIN THE EU  
FET-OPEN PROJECT FIBSUPERPROBES 

(https://www.fibsuperprobes.com/) 
 

 

A PhD or Post-doctoral position will be opened in 

September 2022 within the  EU project  

FIB-SuperProbes (Focused Ion Beam fabrication of 

superconducting scanning Probes) 

 

*Background: Master or PhD degree in Physics or Nanotechnology 

*Work focus (experimental): Superconducting materials and 
Focused Ion Beam 

*Starting date: September to November 2022  

*Send you CV and motivation letter to Prof. José María De Teresa 
(deteresa@unizar.es) 

*Group activities: https://nanofab-deteresa.com/ 


